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The Trade Post Readership Survey:
"Your survey is your say "

Dear Reader,

We hope you are enjoying the sixth issue of The Trade Post (for­

merly Trade Commissioner). As your publication, we are interested 

in your reactions and input, because we want to make it a useful 

forum for your ideas. Please take a couple of minutes to complete 

the one-page questionnaire on the reverse side of this page and 

fax it to us at (613) 996-6>65>0> before May 15. Include your 

and we will enter it in a draw to win one often (limited edition!) 

Trade Post t-shirts. Your response is crucial to the success of 

the survey. Thankyou in advance for your participation.

C.R. Mann

name


